
MINUTES OF MOLLYMOOK BEACH WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON Tuesday, 17 May 2022 
 

Welcome       President Lyn welcomed all and declared the meeting open at 1:25pm 

In Attendance: L Youren, D Hill, K Pope, J Henderson, J Carter, D Hayes, J Thurecht, C Perry, D Blackshaw, M 

Allen and E Hume (minute taker) 

Apologies:      V Brady & K Jarvis 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting - Moved L Youren seconded M Allen 

No business arising from the previous minutes. President Lyn Youren then asked that the minutes of the Committee 

meeting held on Tuesday 19 April 2022 be accepted as read.  

 

Correspondence – No Report, held over until June Meeting 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Moved L Youren seconded E Hume 

Income and Expenditure report for April 2022 

Total income for the month $1606.10. Total expenditure for the month $220.00 leaving a credit of $1386.10. We had 

109 players and the donation bucket raised $125.10 as of 26th April. Our account balance is unavailable due to Covid 

impacting our office manager. 

 

Selection Report – Moved D Hill seconded C Perry 

There was not much to report as we are catching up on wet weather.  A great final for the Minor Singles with Val 

Brady winning after a great battle with Liz Hume. Major Consistency has begun (today), and the Club 4’s is up on the 

board. 

 

Match Report – Moved K Pope seconded D Hayes 

Unfortunately, South Coast lost the Shield to Sutherland this year, but it was a great day and lots of good experience 

for our newer players. We have received notification from Bowls NSW that we should enter one each Grade 3 and 4 

into 2022 pennants. We have a Grade 2 regressed to Grade 3 but we can still enter a Grade 5 if we have the numbers 

as it is District competition not State. A decision will be made by 9 June 2022. 

 

Delelgates Report – No Report 

 

Social Report – Moved D Hayes seconded J Henderson 

As Easter fell in this month, the Social Committee catered for 24 bowlers on the 24th April with hot cross buns and 

easter eggs for morning tea. This was very well received by all. Many thanks to the committee girls who are always 

reliable and willing to assist when extra help is required. 

 

Publicity Report – No report – Held over until June 

 

Welfare Report – No report, however cards are to be sent to those that haven’t been seen for a while. 

 

50+1 years Club Birthday Celebrations report – No news 

Board Report provided by J Thurecht 

• The new caterer is scheduled to commence on June 13th; 

• The replacement of the grass with a synthetic green is scheduled to commence on Monday 23rd May with 

competition expected in early July. 

• There will be a Q&A Session on Wednesday 25th May at 11am for all members. Members will then be asked 

to let workers get on with the job. 

• Andrew will order new bowls shirts when he returns from Tassie. (for men and women with new sponsors on 

them) 

• There has been a suggestion that “Mollymook Beach” on the shirt be changed to “Molly Bowlo”. The general 

consensus was a resounding NO. 

General Business 



 

• Doris asked if the “new” shirts could be given to Pennant Players for free. The answer is NO, the shirts will 
cost $20. 

• There was an email received about free score cards which was read out by L Youren. It was decided to leave 
discussion about this for the next meeting in June. 
 

Meeting closed at 2pm 
 

The next meeting will be a Committee meeting to be held on Tuesday 21 June 2022 after bowls at approx.1pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


